
African Resources Watch, AFREWATCH, regrets to inform all its
national and international partners, as well as the general public, of
the unexpected death of its Advocacy Director, Maître TSHIZENA
TSHINATE Céline, on the evening of 21 August 2024 in Nairobi. 

AFREWATCH presents its most sincere condolences to her family,
both biological and professional. The sudden death of Maître Céline
TSHIZENA leaves a huge void in our organization. AFREWATCH will
never forget her hard work, passion and dedication to the defense of
human rights, which will remain for us a source of inspiration for the
defense of the voiceless.

The Lord has given and the Lord has taken away. Let His name be
glorified. 
The funeral programme will be announced at a later date.
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